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Events
Upcoming

JEAN DAY Please spread the word to all FCA graduates that FCA's 
"All-Class Reunion" will be taking place before the basketball 
game on Saturday, December 21st. To register, FCA Grads 
may email Heather Keener at hkeener@fcaknights.us to be  
given a free family pass for the game.

All Class Reunion

12/20
$2.00

December 20
K-12 Jean Day
December 21
All Class Reunion
Dec. 23-Jan. 3
Christmas Break
January 6
Athletic Boosters
Meeting
January 20
No School
January 24
K-12 Jean Day
7-12 Pizza Day
January 31
Science Fair
February 3
Athletic Boosters
Meeting
February 4
Informational meeting
for High School
February 7
Red Cross 
Blood Drive
February 11
College Credit Plus
Meeting 
February 13
K-12 Open House

Please Check Lost and Found
If you are missing articles of clothing or other school 
related items, please be aware that the Lost and Found near 
the cafeteria will be cleaned out over Christmas Break. 

NO SCHOOL
JANUARY 20

“THE
TIME

IS

ALWAYS RIGHT
TO DO WHAT IS

WHAT
IS RIGHT.”

Christmas
Break
December 23 
- January 3

The Science Fair is Friday, January 31st and we would 
benefit from your help! Are you willing to help judge 
presentations? Please contact Chris Hawks via email at 
chawks@fcaknights.us for more information or to sign up 
to volunteer!

Judges Needed for Science Fair

Students have outside recess
when it is over 20*.

Winter jacket, hat 

a must!

it is over 20*.
recess when 

Students have

and gloves are

The Fairfield Christian Church Family Candlelight Service 
will take place at 6:00 p.m. on December 24th with Room 
402 equipped with rocking chairs and live video feed if 
parents need to take infants or toddlers out of service. 
Flameless candles will be available for younger children to 
participate in the candlelight ceremony, as well.

Christmas Worship Opportunity at FCC

RIGHT
”

Is someone you know struggling through a divorce? Tell 
them about DivorceCare, a special support group where 
people can find help as they recover from the pain of  
separation or divorce. FCC is starting a class on Thursday, 
February 6th from 6:00 pm-8:00 pm in Room 506. 
Pre-registration is preferred but walk-ins are welcome. 
(Workbook is $16.)

DivorceCare Class

A new Ladies Bible Study will be starting Wednesday, 
January 8th, 9:30am - 11:30 am. Explore the pilgrimage 
theme found in Psalms 120–134. As you reflect, pray, and 
respond to these treasured Psalms, you'll experience a 
new level of intimacy with God. This study will be led by 
Kim Kempf in Room 402. (Fee for workbook) All ladies 
welcome!

Ladies Bible Study


